
       

    Calendar   
             

       09/11/21 — Whole School Photos 

       19/11/21 — Children in Need Day 

       25/11/21 — Year 3 Egyptian Dress up Day 

       17/12/21 — Last day of Term 

 

 

Landau Forte Academy Greenacres 

Our Academy Newsletter:  5th November 2021  

Year 5ñCross Country Championships  

On the 14th October, 13 Year 5 children took part in the Tamworth Primary School cross 

country championships at Rawlett High School. All of the children competed fantastically 

and completed the 1200m long track successfully.  

A huge congratulations to Freddie from 5H, who led from the start and finished in a truly 

amazing 1st position out of 52 other competitors. The children 

also displayed a fantastic amount of sportsmanship and 

teamwork during this event, cheering each other over the line.    

Mr Herrmann would also like to thank the parents who helped 

transport the children to the event as without your help, the 

event wouldn’t have been able to go ahead.  

 

   

Attendance ñ  We are being asked to monitor any children whose attendance is dropping.  Please can you 

ensure that they attend regularly unless unwell.  There are also a number of children arriving late for school on a regular 

basis.  This is not only disruptive for the class but they are missing vital information. Could parents please ensure that all 

children arrive on time unless there is a valid reason such as an appointment etc. Thank you for your support. 

Harvest Festival ñ  Due to covid restrictions we decided that instead of bringing produce into school that we 

would ask for a donation and have a non-uniform day.  This will be passed onto St Giles Hospice instead of the produce.    

Thank you to everyone who donated—we raised £363.83. 

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancies ñ  If you know anyone who may be interested in a lunchtime 

supervisor role please ask them to contact reception for more details.  

Space Centre Year 5 Trip ñ  A few weeks ago, 50 excited year fives 

headed off to Leicester to visit the National Space Centre. We had a great time using 
the interactive displays to learn about space. The space centre was crammed full of 
space suits and models of rockets, satellites and meteorites. We watched the 
‘Astronaut’ show in the Sir Patrick Moore Planetarium. In this show, we experienced 
what a rocket launch feels like from inside the body of an astronaut and some of the 
training that an astronaut undergoes before going into space. It was a great day out!  

Activities Day Year 6 ñ  Y6 went to Beaudesert where we took part in lots of outdoor activities. We did 

four different activities throughout the day in our groups. My group did tomahawk throwing, low ropes, pedal carts and 

crate stacking. I enjoyed the tomahawk throwing the best because we got to throw axes 

which I have never done before! I also really enjoyed the crate stacking as we climbed 

really high on the crates that we stacked and we learnt to work well as a team. All in all it 

was a great day and I enjoyed it all.  Jake  6T 


